LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Dear Sir,

I have rcad with interest the article in vol. 9 no. 1 by G. Miller on, “H. H. (Arnold-) Bemrose, 1857-1939.”
Mr. Miller and recaders may be intcrested to know that although several manuscripts, notably his paper on,
“Boulders in the Derbyshire drift” have been lost, almost all his six-inch and twenty-five inch field slips have
survived. They arc housed in the map collection in the Dept. of Geology at Nottingham University.

Yours faithfully,

R. J. Firman
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